Hello Friends

Summer is here! We're excited to watch what God will do this summer in
the lives of campers and our summer staff during the next few months.
Our training camp starts on May 22, and our first week of camp kicks off
on June 5. Please be in prayer for our staff and our summer workers as
we embark on a packed summer.

We are so thankful for the incredible turnout at our Spring Workday last
month! We had over eighty volunteers from several local churches who
helped us accomplish a number of projects across the campground.
The results are fantastic, and we are so thankful for those who worked
alongside us in preparation for this summer of ministry.

As we prepare for this summer, we have a unique scholarship
opportunity that we are super excited about! Thanks to a generous
donation, campers who attend Teen weeks 1, 2, or 3 can invite a friend
and the two of them can return for a second week of camp for free! We
are praying that this will encourage many of our campers to invite
unsaved friends to camp this summer.

Please be in prayer for Camp Joy this summer! You can find out more
about our schedule, speakers, and events on our website

(www.campjoy.org) or our blog (www.thecjcampsite.org). You can also
reach out to us at staff@campjoy.org with any questions.

Saved to Serve,



